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MOHR board to consider special

minimum wage: 14(c)

RDO Equipment in Ada employs eight individuals with
disabilities who are supported by the Norman County DAC.

The results are in for
the Third Annual
MOHR Cutstanding
Disability Employer
awards, and there are
eight winners from a
variety of industries.
Here they are, along
with the supporting providers:

Five members join 'Unified Work

coalition’ for inclusion

MDI is spearheading the newly formed
Unified Work coalition to advance
employment opportunities for people with

disabilities, create a sustainable

employment model and assist businesses
with hiring and support. Among its
members are ODC, Merrick, Rise,
Opportunity Partners, Special Olympics
Minnesota, Medtronic Foundation and

Blandin Foundation. -more-
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